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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

Drexel Ave.

Johns, Christopher <cjohns@boenninginc.com> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 11:22 AM
To: "electedofficials@bexley.org" <electedofficials@bexley.org>

As a resident of Bryden Rd. near Drexel, the proposal for a bike lane on Drexel Ave. is worrisome. Already, we have
lots of parkers utilizing Dawson Ave. (we live on the corner). If parking is disallowed for the bike lane, where will  those
that currently use the street parking on Drexel park? Continued development of Main St. will hopefully create more
businesses and restaurants that people from both inside and outside our community will like to visit. But lack of
parking could easily curtail this, and make Bexley less of a destination compared to peers with better parking
situations (Arlington, Grandview, Gahanna, etc.).

 

Bikers looking for a north/south route have plenty of options, Dawson, Columbia, Parkview, the Alum Creek Trail. I am
not an avid biker by any stretch of the imagination, but when I do ride my bike, usually with my kids, I do, and will
continue to, avoid Drexel as the traffic flow is much too fast.

 

To me, the option of islands along Drexel Ave. will slow traffic flow and be much more beneficial for our community as
a whole.

 

Chris Johns

2371 Bryden Rd.

 

Christopher Johns
Vice President

Boenning & Scattergood, Inc.
80 E. Rich Street, Suite 220

Columbus, OH 43215
O: 614.228.5391

F: 614.228.2814

cjohns@boenninginc.com
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Fixed Income markets can experience extreme market conditions. When bid wanted requests are up, prices on either
side may be significantly impaired by market volatility and limited liquidity.

Clients should be advised that extreme market volatility is considered a material event. Any material event needs to be
disclosed to a retail client prior to any purchase or sale of a municipal bond.

 

Disclaimer

This communication, including attachments, if any, constitutes information intended only for the recipient and therefore,
confidential. Additionally, this communication may contain information that is privileged and therefore, confidential. If you
are not the intended recipient(s) of this email or have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately
and promptly destroy any record of this email. Any dissemination, copying or use of the information contained in this
email or any attachment by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. Although Boenning and
Scattergood, Inc. attempts to sweep e-mail and attachments for viruses, it does not guarantee that any email or its
attachments are virus-free and accepts no responsibility for any loss or damage sustained as a result of any virus.
Because email is inherently insecure, in no event will Boenning and Scattergood, Inc. or any of its affiliates have any
responsibility for the loss, use or misuse of any information, including confidential information such as account
information and personally identifiable information, which is sent to Boenning and Scattergood, Inc. or its affiliates via
email, or email attachment. Email received by or sent from Boenning and Scattergood, Inc. is retained by it, is subject to
review by supervisory personnel and may be produced to regulatory authorities or others with legal rights to review the
information..
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